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Hope is a good thing.  We have big hopes and little hopes and silly hopes.  Be good to yourselves and hope wisely. 
Yes, I want world peace, but one of my realistic hopes is to acknowledge the folks who have helped me this year, in a 
meaningful way.  What do you hope for?  Relief from COVID-19, or jobs again for your kids, good health or 
healthcare?  Have hope for a brighter future and then plan how to do just that. 
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😷Once again our social 
calendar is just empty, 
except for the Zoom 
Board meeting next week 
on Tuesday Dec 8 at 9 
am. Please look at the 
eblast or the posted 
meeting agenda for 
directions to access the 
Zoom meeting.  As usual, 
visitors will have a chance 
to comment in the 
OpenForum at the end of 
the meeting.😷 
 
 
 
HMMMMM. There are more coyotes in the area this fall and a den is probably nearby.  Please 
be aware when you are walking your pet on the Anza Trail and the Nature Trail. Keep your pet 
leashed - I learned that the hard way.  My lab took off and chased a coyote a long way along the 
Anza Trail and it took a lot of yelling to get her back. She now wears a shock collar and a leash. 

 
Coyote scat usually 
has seeds, hair and 
bones in it and a 
high probability of 
tapeworms. 
Coyotes are also 
leaving more scat 
(poop) around. 
Keep your pet away 
and/or remove the 
scat from the area. 
If you find coyote 
scat near your 
home, be sure 
there is no food or 
garbage outdoors 
to attract wildlife.  
 

Coyotes eat rodents, so reducing pack rat dens in your area is a good way to be “uninteresting” 
to the coyotes. They will look for food elsewhere. That is why bird seed is not allowed (it attracts 
rodents which attract snakes and coyotes). 
 
Stay vigilant and enjoy the wild creatures from a distance. 
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AD: 2019 HYUNDAI IONIQ FOR SALE 
  
2019 Hyundai IONIQ (HYBRID SEL) 
Kelley Blue Book estimate +14,141. All work records available. 11,938 miles on odometer (as of 
11/30/20). Sole owner spends -$40/month on gas.Upholstery in pristine condition. Photos. No 
scratches of dings, and will be in my garage until sold. Key will come with vehicle; a second key 
is being sought. Contact 520-300-4819 in daytime. Will accept best offer over $15,500. 
 
 
Opportunity for New Board Members 
 
Elections for 2021-2023 Board members will take place at our Annual meeting in January. This 
election will fill four Board seats expiring at the end of this year. If you would be interested in 
becoming a Board member, please complete the form below and submit it for inclusion in the 
ballot to be mailed to all homeowners. These forms must be returned to the HOA, either by 
email by Dec. 15, 2020 or regular mail no later than December 5, 2020. Being involved in your 
community is ever more important. Good decisions are best accomplished to the approval of all 
when a wide base of opinions is submitted. Your valuable ideas and input will keep The Springs 
our beautiful treasure. 
NOMINATION PROFILE □ Yes, I would like to be a candidate for the Board of Directors. My 
personal data is listed below. 
PERSONAL DATA 
Name:__________________________________________________________ 
Address:________________________________________________________ 
Phone:   Home:_______________________Cell_________________________ 
E-Mail Address:___________________________________________________ 
Background: _______________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________ 
Reason for Running: 
_______________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________ Other Pertinent Information or Remarks: 
  
 
 

 ​If you notice a street light or house number light that is out, 

please notify the HOA office via phone or email. We will try to 

cluster the replacements in a timely way. 
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Don’t be part of the problem - be a part of the solution.  Our community thrives on volunteerism 
and showing kindness to our neighbors.  During this pandemic, don’t hesitate to call and check 
up on your neighbors - just to say hello. Help move a garbage can back, or offer to sweep some 
loose rock.  Share a joke over the wall or just a friendly wave.  Pick up a loose piece of trash. 
Donate blood or donate to a local food bank if you can. We all say THANKS! 
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What is Green Asphalt?  
This is the product from Tucson Asphalt the Board  

is hoping to use on our streets in 2021. 
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Street maintenance is our largest expenditure for our HOA. This Green Asphalt product installed 
by Tucson Asphalt has been studied, used and evaluated by a number of HOAs in our area. 
Several sites that have Green Asphalt were visited by members of the Infrastructure Committee 
to see if it was a good match for our community. If used in place of regular asphalt, the savings 
to The Springs would be significant and have a positive effect on our Capital Reserve planning. 
It would allow some needed street projects to be done sooner and the subsequent maintenance 
of those areas would be less.  It will allow the Board to keep dues increases modest and our 
community looking well maintained.  Stay tuned for further information about this product as we 
continue to evaluate its usefulness to our community. 
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Wear your mask. Keep 6 ft distance. Wash your paws. 
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